
In our Prayers this week 
 

Collect for Trinity  
Holy God, faithful and unchanging: enlarge our minds with the 
knowledge of your truth, and draw us more deeply into the mystery 
of your love, that we may truly worship you, Father, Son and Holy 
Spirit, one God, now and for ever.  Amen  
 

Prayer for the gift of the sacrament   
Lord Jesus Christ, we thank thee that in this wonderful sacrament thou 
hast given us a memorial of thy passion: grant us so to reverence the 
sacred mysteries of thy body and blood that we may know within 
ourselves and show forth in our lives the fruits of thy redemption; 
who livest and reignest with the Father in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 
one God, now and for ever. Amen 
 

 
Trinity Sunday, Grace Episcopal Church, Pinterest  

  
Those in acute need 
Martin Carroll 
Evelyn Ellison 

Jill Traynor 
Luke Thomas 
Buyile Phiri 

James Philpot 
Janneke Mulder 

 

Adam 
Gillie 

Jeremy 
Luke 

Nichola 
Olive 

Stephanie  
Talia 

 
 

Those in long-term need 
Hillary Bardsley 

Christopher Browne  
Fiona Paine  

Paul Proudman 
Mary Roberts 

Michael Turner 
James Worsley 

Conor  

 
and for all who have died recently 

Robby Dundas              Mike Margolis              Josephine Nyabunze  
Frederique Ottou 

 
and for all those whose anniversary of death falls at this time 

Allan Hamilton, 10th June 
 

The Parish and Vicarage offices are open from 10am – 5pm 
Church Website:   www.stmaryabbots.org.uk  

 
 

Vicar:       Mthr Emma Dinwiddy Smith     vicar@stmaryabbots.org.uk                 0207 937 6032 
Associate Vicar:   Fr Christopher Rogers assocvicar@stmaryabbots.org.uk      0203 479 4737 
Curate:     Mthr Alice Ormondroyd  curate@stmaryabbots.org.uk      0203 4043042 
Churchwardens: Guy Heald         guyheald@hotmail.com 

                            Ed Warrick   ed.warrick@insead.edu 
Vestry:   Simon Fitter (Head Virger) virger@stmaryabbots.org.uk      0207 937 5136 
Assistant Virger: Martina Sadovska children@stmaryabbots.org.uk 
 

Parish Office: Petter Kringberg  parishmanager@stmaryabbots.org.uk 0207 937 2419 
PA & events: Leonora Service, PA    pa@stmaryabbots.org.uk     020 3479 4731 

ST Mary Abbots Hall: hallmanager@stmaryabbots.org.uk                        0207 937 8885 
Director of Music:  Mark Uglow Music@stmaryabbots.org.uk    
Children’s Work Admin:     Martina Sadovska      children@stmaryabbots.org.uk 
Safeguarding Office:          Alex Jueguen safeguarding@stmaryabbots.org.uk 

Stewardship Secretary:    David Shaw    stewardship@stmaryabbots.org.uk       07773335569 

Electoral Roll Officer:  Ivell Arnold    er@stmaryabbots.org.uk  
Bellringing Secretary: David Holdridge        holdridged114@gmail.com 
Friends of ST Mary Abbots: Steve Atack   friends@stmaryabbots.org.uk              07802 43005 

 
 

Sunday 4th June 2023  

Welcome to St Mary Abbots 
The Church is open daily from 8.30am to 6pm and 

from 10am - 6pm on Saturdays and Bank Holidays  
 

SUNDAY 4th June ï Trinity Sunday  

8 am Holy Communion  (BCP) 
9.30 am Family  Eucharist  
11.15 am Choral Matins  
5.30 pm  Sung Evensong     
 

MONDAY 5th June  – Boniface of Crediton 
8 am Morning Prayer via Zoom 
8.30 am Bible Study via Zoom 
9 am Parents Prayer Group in church 
12 noon  Informal  Eucharist  – Sunday on Monday  
5.30 pm Evening Prayer in church 
 

TUESDAY 6th June   
8 am Morning Prayer via Zoom    
12 noon Holy Communion  (BCP) 

5.30 pm Evening Prayer in church  
 

WEDNESDAY 7th June  

8 am Morning Prayer via Zoom 
8.35 am Bitesize Bible Group for Children   
12 noon  Holy  Eucharist   
5.30 pm Evening Prayer in church  
 

THURSDAY 8th June  ï Corpus Christi  
 Day of Thanksgiving for Holy Communion  

8 am Morning Prayer via Zoom 
9.30 am School Eucharist  ï all are welcome 

5.30 pm Evening Prayer (shortened) 
 

FRIDAY 9th June  – Columba, Abbot of Iona 

8 am Morning Prayer via Zoom 
9.30  Mini Abbots at St Mary Abbots Hall 
12 noon Holy Eucharist    
1.05 pm Free Royal College of Music concert  
5.30 pm Evening Prayer in church 

 

SATURDAY 10th June  
12 noon Holy Communion (BCP)  
12 noon  Summer Garden Party at the Vicarage  
5.30 pm Evening Prayer in church 
 

SUNDAY 11th June -  
8 am Holy Communion  (BCP) 
9.30 am Holy Eucharist with Baptisms 

11.15 am Choral Matins   
5.30 pm  Sung Evensong with Voluntary Choir   
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Message from Mother Emma   
Congratulations again to all our adult 

and youth  candidates who were 

confirmed last week.   Images from 

the service and party in the Vicarage 

Garden can be found on the Gallery 

page of our website.  
 

It was very good last Sunday to welcome the Revd Duncan 

Dormer, General Secretary of USPG, to preach the sermon 

at Matins. For any who were unable to join us, his sermon 

is now up on our website, and if yo u would like to donate 

to the charity or to read more about it, please look at their 

website: www. uspg.org.uk  I am hopeful that Duncan may 

be able to return in the autumn to preach at the 9.30 

Eucharist. 
 

We are now getting excitingly  close to the Summer Garden 

Party in the Vicarage Garden on June 10th!  Several of you 

have asked me to clarify – there is NO admission charge for 

the Party this year (though a donation would be very 

gratefully received, either via our What is on page, or on the 

gate).  There will, of cours e, be charges for the stalls and 

activities.  We are delighted to be offering lots of new 

activities for people of all ages, live music and delicious 

food, alongside stalls for cakes, toys and books.  Leonora is 

still keen to hear from anyone who is able to make and 

donate a CAKE for the cake stall, or to volunteer help on the 

day, but most importantly, please come along, enjoy our 

wonderful community and raise funds for our beautiful 

church! 
 

Building on the aspirations of our Mission Action Plan, the 

PCC has set aside a sum of money to be donated to other 

charities as part of our church’s sacrificial giving and to 

honour the Bible’s teaching on our responsibility to care for 

the poor and needy.  Over the next few weeks, we shall be 

holding a couple of sessions during which we reflect 

together on what the Bible says about money, and invite 

your insights into how God may be calling us to use these 

resources.  The first of these will be at 12.30 pm on 18th 

June.   Please join us as we  reflect on this most important 

aspect of our discipleship, and if you are unable to be with 

us, please send any thoughts you may have to Fr 

Christopher.  
 

Generous Lord, deliver us from all envious thoughts, and when 

we are tempted by the desire for wealth, let us see your face; for 

your abundance is enough to clothe our lack, through Jesus Christ 

our Lord,  Amen  [Common Worship, Daily Prayer, response to 

Psalm 17] 
 

With my love and prayers , Mother Emma 

 

Ramp Update 

Images of the most recent designs and progress report for 

the new ramp can be found in  the Holland Chapel in the 

church, during the final consultation  stage.  

 
 

SUMMER GARDEN PARTY  

Saturday 10th June from 12 noon ɬ 3pm  
12 noon:  Garden Party starts with Royal College of 

Music  student trio  performing  light jazz. 

12.45  Action Amanda  for the younger children ,  

including performance of the ‘Catchy Tune’ 

1.30  Royal Academy student trio   

2.15  Silva Ace from Fitness Trigga teaching teens 

(and all others)  how to  Street Dance 

3 pm  Party ends.  
 

There will be burgers, homemade cakes and biscuits, a 

drinks tent selling pim ms, wine and beer and soft drinks  – 

please bring a picnic rug - and for the children arts and 

crafts, games and activities (including the coconut shy , 

bouncy castle and Lego).  We would  love to have more 

cakes which  can be dropped off in the morning  for cutting 

up.  Please could you let Leonora know what you would 

like to make so we have a good variety on offer.  
 

Entrance is free but if you might consider a donation of £5 

per family towards the cost of the entertainment  and 

children’s activities  this would be very kin d.   Details of how 

you to do this can be found on the ‘what is on’ page of the 

website.  
 

Youth Event in the Vicarage Garden  
Sunday 9th July 2023 from  5pm ɬ 8 pm  

We are very pleased to be hosting the Summer Festival for 

local parish network YMIC (Youth Ministry in 

Communion) in the Vicarage Garden f or Years 6 and 7.  The 

events includes inflatables, silent disco, BBQ and more.  To 

find out more or to book a place, please contact Martina. 

 

 

http://www.uspg.org.uk/

